
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
This year, students in grades K5 and up will have the option to take their St. 
Matthew School issued Chromebook home with them for the 2020-2021 school 
year. However, if a child is required to take their Chromebook home for virtual 
learning, you will be responsible for making sure it is returned at the end of the 
school year in good working condition.  If you do not return the Chromebook, you 
will be billed for replacement at $190.  
 
Students who take Chromebooks home are required to pay an annual insurance fee 
of $25. Students will not be allowed to take their Chromebooks home from school 
without a completed form and payment on file in the office.  
 
Thank you, 
 
St. Matthew School 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   
 
I hereby give my student ___________________________________ (name),  
in grade ______, permission to bring his/her Chromebook home from school.  
 
 
Included is a payment of $25. Please circle:   Cash  Check 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
Parent Signature         Date   
  
        
 

OFFICE USE ONLY: 

Payment received: $    Cash   Check 


